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We need to focus on citizens that use those public spaces AND pay taxes. Portland 

is getting out of hand. It's dirty, running rampant with drug use and theft is at an all 

time high. I personally do not want to have to worry about stepping on human feces 

while I walk in the sidewalk.  

 

Our focus needs to be on mental health and establishing low income housing. Law 

abiding, tax paying citizens should not be punished for the policy mistakes of 

city/state governments.  


